ONE WARM COAT DRIVE...... NOV. 18 - DEC. 10

ONE WarM CoAT*
NO ONE SHOULD GO COLD THIS WINTER!
Here is how you can help!

John H. Walker Middle School will be collecting new or
gently used coats, hats and gloves until DECEMBER 10.

These coats can be all sizes from baby to adult.

HELP US HELP OTHERS!

Please look through your closets. You may have coats that
are just taking up space!!! We can use them.

Send them in with your student.

The collection box is in the front lobby of the school.
For more info, go to onewarmcoat.org






